
Washoe County, Nevada – Technology Service Department 
1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada 89512 

https://www.washoecounty.us/gis/board_committees/regional_basemap/index.php 

 

 

Regional Basemap 
Committee 

 

MEMBERS 
Jon Walker, Chair, City of Sparks 
Gary Zaepfel, Vice-Chair, Washoe County 
Eric Friedlander, City of Reno 
Rob Cushing, NV Energy 
 
Alternates 
Greg Johnson, City of Reno 
Sean Chambers, City of Sparks 
Rebecca Reid, NV Energy 
Jay Johnson, Washoe County 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

The March 11, 2021, meeting of the Regional 
Basemap Committee has been cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 10, 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Changes resulting from the COVID-19 emergency and pursuant to the Governor of 
Nevada’s Declaration of Emergency Directive 006: 
 
Pursuant to Section 3 of the Declaration of Emergency Directive 006 (“Directive 006”), the requirement 
contained in NRS 241.023(1)(b) that there be a physical location designated for meetings of public bodies where 
members of the public are permitted to attend and further, the requirement that notice agendas be physically 
posted within the State of Nevada has been suspended. This notice has been electronically posted at: 

http://www.washoecounty.us/gis/board_committees/regional_basemap/index.php and https://notice.nv.gov. 
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